
and, as in past years, the Institute staff gave The Guide their concerted support. In particular, we wish to 

thank the staff of the Institute library for their unfailing assistance, even as they prepared to leave.

In August, Michael Bryans, formerly Senior Editor and Writer for the Institute, took on the task of 

managing the peer review, translation, production, and distribution process. In addition, he was editor of the 

English-language version of the Guide, while Hélène Samson, also formerly with the Institute, edited the 

French-language version. Veronica Suarez was responsible for the final wordprocessing and formatting of 

The Guide chapters.

Special thanks are due to Nancy Gordon, the Institute’s Director of Public Programmes, for her 

support and her commitment to the Guide process over many years.

Jane Boulden and David Cox

Kingston, Ontario 
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